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ILKLEY LAWN TENNIS & SQUASH CLUB

THAT’S A WRAP
LEXUS ILKLEY TROPHY 2024

Lost Property:
We have quite the collection of lost property from the
tournament. If you think you may have lost something please
make sure to check at reception. Anything not claimed in the
next couple of weeks will be donated to charity.

And just like that, the Lexus Ilkley Trophy is
over for another year and what a week it was!
Despite some battles with the weather, we saw
thousands of fans turn up each day to enjoy
world class tennis with family and friends.
It’s safe to say, the Wimbledon of the North
once again lived up to it’s expectations and we
are looking forward to being back in 2025
already.

Last Chance to purchase a piece of
Moss and Moor display furniture!
If you liked the look of some of the Moss and
Moor furniture displayed on our terrace, this is
your last chance to buy it. As display items, they
are all discounted from full price...a bargain not
to be missed!

If you are interested, contact Moss & Moor
directly on 01943 663699



In the build up and during The Lexus Ilkley Trophy, many of us
take on additional roles to those we have daily at the Club. Lets
recognise and thank all the efforts of the team that battled
tough conditions and certainly put on a show this year!

Rik Smith – Tournament Director, spending countless hours
managing the tournament delivery
Kyle Brassington – Assistant Tournament Director and creator of
every single sign on site!
Chris Harrison – Head of F&B and Sponsorship Acquisition ;
arranging all food vendors for the public area & Hospitality.
Selling Hospitality packages and bringing on club partners. 
Will Rigg, Pete Crowther, Jamie Teale, Oli Pearson, Luke
Crompton, Ted Bardgett – our amazing Grounds Team who had
such a difficult start to the week. Did you know they start at 5am!
James Smith – assisted the Grounds Team but also manages all
the contractors coming on and off site as well as being the
general ‘fixer’ of all things and go to person!
Simon Bentley and Marione Horsley (Club Members) – Lead
Volunteers; attending meetings throughout the year so that our
volunteers are fully briefed and hosting meetings and uniform
collections 
150+ volunteers – mainly all club members and as mentioned by
Rik in his Finals Day speech, other tournaments are envious of
our team of volunteers that give us such great support every
year. Special mention to those who helped in the preparations
and in the de-rig.
Anita Perry (Club Member) – works tirelessly all year round
arranging hotels for players and settling invoices after the event.
A lot of juggling to do when rain keeps players here longer!
Linda Burton (Club Member)  – provides housing placements for
players and generally looks after them
Player Hosts – members who give up their time to house players
during the week

A HUGE THANK YOUA HUGE THANK YOU



Robbie Burnett and his team of drivers – provide
transport for players to hotels, the airport and the train
station…and even a few extra trips when players forget
their trainers! Not forgetting his team that ran the desk
efficiently all week; Sarah and Nick Winterbottom, Trevor
Jenkins, Barbara Whitlam and Richard Burgin.
Katherine Wade (Club Member)  – makes everywhere
look so lovely with her table top flowers and keeps players
clean by running the laundry service
Zoe Judkowski – manages all of the Clubs Social Media
and member communications, ensuring every member
knows exactly what is happening and when, and that the
whole of Yorkshire hears about the trophy. 
Nicola Bayne – Accreditation Manager; responsible for
accrediting everyone who comes on site. Not an easy
process with the sheer volume of people involved. 
George Bayne (Club Member)  – assisted in accreditation
and also managed the food voucher system for players
and officials ensuring everyone could get food to keep
them going!
Georgina Sneath, Ted Killan and Barney Killan (Club
Members) – fantastic assistants for Nicola all week!
Gavin Sutcliffe – Head of Outreach; arranged for over 1800
school children to attend sessions during the week and
managed to get them all seated to watch some tennis too!
Coaches Jack Pullan, Adam Whiteley, Chris Wheeler,
Mikey Smith and Sam Forde – plus their assistants,
managed to run the sessions with the school children
successfully!



Graham Perkin – managed the team out in the public bar
areas as well as ensuring everything was running smoothly in
the player lounge. Organising a lot of stock consumed by the
hungry and thirsty spectators. 
Hospitality Team and Public Bar Staff – worked so hard and
worked long hours keeping everyone fed and watered and
always a smile on their face. 
Louisa House – successfully heads up the player lounge with
a healthy and vibrant variety of foods for players from around
the world. 
Café Bar Team – built up great relationships with the players
and looked after them every day
Marcus Whitehead, Tilly Melechi, Jo Buckingham, Sarah
Mayrick – Refresh Team; along side their team they worked
so hard to maintain the cleanliness of the outside site as well
as making sure all players had everything they needed when
on court
Kelly Maguire and Sheila Valier – Club Cleaning Team; with
so many people using the Club House during tournament
week, it soon becomes messy, but Kelly and Sheila did such a
fantastic job of keeping of top of everything and making the
club look tidy at all times
Richard Sheard and Evie Graves – managed to answer the
many phone calls we receive during the week with people
asking questions about the tournament and generally
helping the Team out
Colin Campbell, Jo Craven, Jonny Holden and Tom Horsfall
– Ball Crew Team; organising and supervising over 90
children is quite a challenge, but they pulled it off and the
children were amazing
Sally Judkowski (Club Member) – assisting Colin in the ball
crew training sessions down at Ilkley Grammar School that
take place from April. Not forgetting our club players who
offered to be guinea pigs for the children to practice with!



Ilkley Grammar School Ball Crew – over 90 children
attended for Ball Crew and worked hard all work, feedback
being they are the best crew yet!
Andy Willers (Club Member) – created a great
promotional video to round up this years tournament and
also took lots of photography during the week and at the
Summer Ball.
Kate Ayre (Club Member) – spent a lot of time in the run
up to tournament handing out leaflets and spreading the
word in Ilkley Town and also creating links with the likes of
Leeds Bradford Airport and The Business Desk. Spreading
the word of the trophy across the county. 

Big shout out to the set up team and the de-rig team –
such a hard task for them especially when everyone is so
tired but they have carried on in the blazing sun and the
site is almost back to normal!!

Huge thanks to all of our food vendors who looked after
each and everyone of us last week, offering delicious and
varied food every day – we miss you!

Roll on 2025!

If you are interested in getting involved please feel free to
reach out. 
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MEMBER’S SUMMER BALL
Our week concluded with the Member’s Summer Ball
and it was fantastic to have so many of you join us
suited and booted to celebrate an incredible week.
A huge thank you to club member, Andy Willers, for
capturing the evening!
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THANK YOU CLUB PARTNERS

A thank you to all of our Club Partners who
supported this year’s Ilkley Trophy. Without  
them, the scale of the tournament would not
be possible.



MINI TENNIS
Mini Red – Mixed U8 Ralph Burns
Mini Orange – Mixed U9 Final Leo Hall
Mini Green – Mixed U10 Final Hugo Asmusson
Boys U12 – Henry Nailer

ADULT TENNIS
Ladies Singles Alice Brook
Men's Singles Thomas Nailer
Ladies Doubles Zoe Judkowski & Alice Brook
Men’s Doubles Steven Hunt & James Ickringill
Open Mixed Doubles Arun Bahia & Izzy Charnock
Ladies Div 2 Singles Julia Burns
Ladies Div 2 Doubles Judith Haliday & Catherine Stonehouse

VETS TENNIS
Ladies Vets Singles Jenny Godsland
Men's Vets Singles Dan Scargill
Ladies Vets Doubles Michelle Eldridge & Rachel Doherty
Men’s Vets Doubles Gareth Hutchinson & Alistair Chalmers
Mixed Vets Doubles Belinda Hutchinson & Gareth Hutchinson 
Mens Super Vets Singles Chris Huggon
Mens Super Vets Doubles Chris Huggon & Charlie Robinson 

PADEL TENNIS
Ladies Belinda Hutchinson & Lis Collins
Mixed Belinda Hutchinson & Gareth Hutchinson
Men’s Andy Hutchinson & Gareth Hutchinson

CLUB
CHAMPIONSHIPS
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OUR 2024 WINNERS
We concluded an incredible week of tennis with our
members taking to the courts to battle it out to be
crowned Club Champions! There were some fantastic
matches with champions as follows:



TENNIS
JU

N
E 

20
24

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS

WELL DONE TO
ALL WHO

TOOK PART!
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FOCUS
NEW GYM
DEVELOPMENT
Many of you have been
enjoying the new gym
development as it is now up
and running!

We have the final finishing
touches to be made, but
we’re certainly thrilled to
have such a state of the art
addition to the gym. We can’t
wait to see more of you
getting stuck in and levelling
up your training!
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SPECTACULAR

WITH DOM SKY
He entertained us throughout

the tournament and now Dom is
back with his Jukebox Live!

July 11th from 7pm,
everyone welcome!

FOOD AND DRINKS DEALS
AVAILABLE ALL EVENING

SATURDAY 7 SEPTEMBER
ELVIS TRIBUTE ACT PLUS 70'S DISCO

£5 TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM RECEPTION

OUR 80S NIGHT
WAS A HUGE HIT,
SO NOW WE’RE
BACK AND THIS
TIME WITH ELVIS!!
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PADEL FESTIVAL
Just before the Ilkley
Trophy kicked off, our
members took to the
court for a weekend of
Padel.

With the sun shining,
spirits were high with
some friendly competition
and all involved had a
fantastic weekend!

A special mention to club
member Ken Souyave for
organising and delivering
a fantastic weekend for
everyone!


